
KVI
* RUST BUILDING - - TACOMA

OLYMPIC HOTEL - - SEATTLE

Dear Ir. Geary:

We wish to congratulate you
on your very fine report on receiving KVI,
Feb. 17, 1940.

We verify your fine and
comprehensive report. You certainly made
a detailed log of your reception. We hope
your DX list may continue to grow.

Transmitt Technician
Vashon, Washington.


